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Dear Parents 

 

The children in Year 4 classes will be visiting Captain Phillimore’s Woods as follows: 

 

 

  Mrs Jones’ Class        :           Tuesday 26th June 

 
  Mrs Mundy’s Class    :           Thursday 28th June 

    

  (If wet the back up date for both classes is Friday 29th June) 

 

We shall leave school at about 9.30am and return by 3.30pm.  Each child will need a packed lunch 

with a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container.  Clothing must be suitable for the weather and 

include a sun hat, sun cream, waterproof coat or jacket, and warm clothing.  Footwear must be 

sturdy and comfortable for muddy/wet conditions for the walk there and back.  Children will need 

to bring a sitter (a plastic carrier bag) and, if possible, wet wipes (for washing hands before eating). 

 

We look forward to enjoyable and educational days in the woods. 

 

We would be very grateful for parental help with this visit, please let your child’s class teacher 

know if you are available to help.  Thank you for your support.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

  

S Mundy  

R Jones 


